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Maths 
 
In maths we will be continuing learning 
about fractions, decimals and 
percentages. We will also be starting the 
topics of time and money.  
 
We will also be introducing a lesson 
one day a week when both P7 classes 
will be working together in groups 
with children from both classes. They 
will be working on a rotation of active 
maths stations with IDL links to 
various areas of the curriculum. 
 

PE 
PE will continue to be on a Tuesday 
and a Wednesday each week. Children 
with long hair should have a bobble to 
keep in their gym bag at school. 
Earrings must be removed before PE. 
Please ensure pupils have their PE kits 
each week.  
 

Topic 
We will be continuing to look at natural 
disasters this term, focusing on the science 
aspects of these. We will also be 
completing some literacy and maths work 
relating to the topic.  

 Literacy 
In writing we will have a focus on both 
imaginative and personal writing this 
term. The class will be learning about a 
variety of more complex literary tools 
to make their writing even more 
interesting.  
 
In grammar this term we will be 
focusing on punctuation, particularly 
speech marks, commas, semi colons 
and colons.  
 
P7 will also be creating a short Halloween 
story book to read to their P1 buddy. 

Equipment 
Just a reminder that it would be very 
useful in the pupils could bring the 
following to school:  
 

- 2 pencils  
- Eraser 
- Ruler 
- Colouring pens and pencils  
- Calculator 
- Maths Set 

 


